Research and Economic Development
THE OFFICE OF RESEARCH INTEGRITY AND COMPLIANCE

May 9, 2016

Dr. Brian McFarlin
Department of Kinesiology, Health Promotion and Recreation
University of North Texas

Institutional Review Board for the Protection of Human Subjects in Research (IRB)
RE: Human Subject Application #15-220

Dear Dr. McFarlin:

The UNT IRB has received your request to modify your study titled “Using Probiotics to
Modulate the Response to a High-Fat Meal.” As required by federal law and regulations
governing the use of human subjects in research projects, the UNT IRB has examined the
request to modify the data collection instrument to include non-invasive collection of
saliva. The modification to this study is hereby approved for use with human subjects.

Enclosed are the consent documents with stamped IRB approval. Please copy and use
this form only for your study subjects.

Please contact The Office of Research Integrity and Compliance at (940) 565-4643, if
you wish to make changes or need additional information.

Sincerely,
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Chad Trulson, Ph.D.
Professor
Chair, Institutional Review Board
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